
The York Society of Engineers 

 
Visit to The Motorist 

 
Thursday 25th July 2024 at 4.00pm 

The next visit will be to The Motorist, Sherburn in Elmet on Thursday 
25th July starting at 4.00pm.   

 

 

(photo used with kind permission of The Motorist) 

The visit will include a guided tour of the garage and bodyshop giving an insight of 
the skills and equipment used to repair and restore classic, vintage, pre-war and 
modern cars. 

This visit will of course appeal to car and motorcycle enthusiasts, but it is a perfect 
location for a social get together and the visit will include a ‘Le Mans’ club sandwich 
buffet with teas and coffees at a price of £15 per person. Sandwich/burger choices 
are: 

- Fish Goujons 
- Buttermilk Chicken 
- Beefburger 
- Plant based burger  

all served with fries and house slaw. 

Please note that the number of visitors will be limited to around 20 so it would be 
really appreciated if you could confirm whether you would like to come along on the 
visit with names of any guests and sandwich/burger choices no later than Thursday 
18th July. 

The Motorist is located on New 
Lennerton Lane 
Sherburn in Elmet, Leeds 
LS25 6JE which is a 30-minute 
drive from York. 
It runs social events for car and 
motorcycle enthusiasts which 
vary from British classics to 
modern sports cars. 


